
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – JUNE 20, 2005 

KIRBY ROAD 
REDUCTION OF SPEED LIMIT 

Recommendation 

Councillor Peter Meffe recommends: 
 
THAT the current speed limit of 80 Km/h per hour along Kirby Road from Keele Street to Dufferin 
Street be reduced to 60 Km/h. 
 
AND THAT staff post the appropriate signage. 

Purpose 

To reduce speed and improve traffic safety along Kirby Road from Keele Street to Dufferin Street. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

The Maplewood Ravines Community Association contacted my office with regards speeding and 
accident concerns along Kirby Road from Keele Street to Dufferin Street.  The subdivision in this 
area is now built out and a reduction of the speed limit is appropriate.  Currently the speed limit 
along this portion of the road is 80 Km/h.  Immediately to the west along Kirby Road from Keele 
Street to Highway No. 27 the speed limit is 60 Km/h, where presently there are no residential 
homes. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 

Conclusion 

The reduction of the speed along Kirby Road will improve community safety and control speeding 
vehicles. 

Attachments 

Letter from Maplewood Ravines Community Association. 

Report prepared by: 

Adele Panicali 
Councillor Executive Assistant 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
Councillor Peter Meffe 








